

Pacific High School

PO Box 8 Port Orford, OR 97465 • Phone: (541) 348 2293 • Fax: (541) 348-2389 • www.2ci.com

Krista Nieraeth *Principal*

Ben Stallard

Vice Principal/AD

Kari Engdahl *Office Manager*

May 11, 2021

Dear Community Members:

Due to COVID restrictions, Pacific's Class of 2021 graduation will look different than it has in the past.

Graduation will be held on Friday, June 4th, at 5pm in the Pacific High School gymnasium. Under current risk levels, we are able to hold a maximum of 100 people in our gym.

The current plan for graduation is that each senior will receive 6 tickets to distribute to their family and friends to attend the ceremony, with the rest of the spots being reserved for district and school staff. **Our ceremony will not be open to the general public.**

The event will be livestreamed to a platform that we are still deciding on. We will release that information as we get closer to the date of graduation.

We thank our communities for their support for our staff and students this year and look forward to the next ceremony where we will hopefully be able to invite our community to attend.

Sincerely,

Krista Nieraeth

Krista Nieraeth Principal